
 

 

NEWSLETTER 1st February 2019 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

 TERM 3 
 

Week 6 
 

Monday 04th Feb 
Jellyfish Forest School 
Young Voices to O2 Arena 
 
Tuesday 05th Feb 
 
 
Wed 06th Feb 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILABLE 
6—6:45pm Karate Club  
 
Thurs 07th Feb 
 
 
 
Fri 08th Feb 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 11th Feb 
Jellyfish Forest School 
3—4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 12th Feb 
 
 
Wed 13th Feb 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILABLE 
6—6:45pm Karate Club  
 
Thurs 14th Feb 
3pm Drop In Zone 
 
Fri 15th Feb 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 
 

HALF TERM 
18—22 FEB 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Exciting Forthcoming Events 
Young Voices (Monday 4th February) 

Young Voices Choir are off to the O2 on Monday - wish them luck. Photos to follow!  
Chinese New Year (5 & 7 February) 

 We will be celebrating Chinese New Year with some fun activities, arts & craft, tasting       
Chinese food and learning some Chinese dancing. 

Safer Internet Day (12 February) 
We will be marking Safer Internet Day by running a variety of activities for the children which 

highlight how the internet can be helpful as well as sharing some of the risks it poses and 
helping children navigate such risks.     

Democracy Day (13 February) 
Miss Lawrence will be launching Democracy day.  This is where children will have the          

opportunity to stand for and vote for the new school council.  We will also be joined by Kerry 
from the Outreach Parliamentary Team who will be doing an assembly on the importance of 

democracy.   

 HOUSE POINTS 
Term 3 

 

This weeks places:  

Redoubt:       1st 
Burgoyne:    2nd 
Connaught:  3rd 
Kearsney:    4th 
 
Overall leader board: 
 

Redoubt:        318 
Connaught:   317 
Kearsney:     311 
Burgoyne:     309 

 

 
 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
 

The nominations this week are: Olivia, Aasrith, Ben, Previch, 

Naveed & Lisa. 

The winner is: OLIVIA!! 
 

              Please turn over to read her work. 

                      OUR SUPERSTARS!  
 

    Our superstars this week are: James, Kacey, Lola, Sudip,        

Jason H-S, Jacob, Elsie-Grace, Deepanshu, Naveed, Melvyn, Oliver W, Maisie, 
Shikha, Shannon, Rojana, Zoya T, Vinnie, Randi, Aasrith, Ben, Tamara,                                    

     Zoya G & Shrika.    

  Well Done!! 

Word Book Day  

7th March 
As usual we will be celebrating World 

Book Day by asking children to dress up 

as their favourite book character. A range of       

activities will also be running throughout the day to 

celebrate the joys of reading - you may even see   

the staff dressed up as familiar characters!  

We can’t wait to see you all dressed up!  

Yesterday an email was sent to all 

parents advising about Sever Weather Protocol with 

a follow up text message sent too to advise of this.  

As of lunchtime today the read rate was only 63% 

resulting is a few calls to the office this morning 

asking if the school was open.  Please can I remind 

you once again to 1) be logged in to School Spider all 

the time & 2) check your emails.  This is very       

IMPORTANT! This is the schools main communication 

channel with parents. 


